Johnston, Charles

From:

Sent:

09 December 2013 12:35

To:

localplan

Subject:

RE;Scottish Borders Development Plan: Proposed Plan

Dear Sir/Madam,

Following the Proposed Plan letter I received dated 2nd December 2013 about the allocation of a Cemetery at Houndwood, I would like to express my position on the matter.

I must strongly object to this proposition. The reason for this is that the property in which I am occupant is situated merely three feet away from the mentioned site. My windows overlook the area and therefore I would not wish for the view to be changed in this way. I believe that this land is too near to the property to be at a comfortable distance from a residential building, as which the rest of Houndwood cemetery is reasonably positioned at a garden-space distance which is acceptable in relation to the residential properties of both Glendale Cottage and Glenside Flat. It is for this reason that I very ardently object to the proposed allocation of a Cemetery on the suggested land.

I would appreciate your kind consideration of these points.

Many thanks,

Victoria Ross(Miss)
Occupier of Glenside Flat, Houndwood.

Acknowledged by email - 13/12/13.